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Dear Broadlawns Endocrinology Patient,  

 

On August 31st 2023 Dr. Kabadi will retire as the sole Endocrinologist at Broadlawns Medical Center. Effective 

September 1st, 2023, Broadlawns Endocrinology services will be limited to Type 1 Diabetes, Type 2 Diabetes, and 

Gestational Diabetes. Your continued care will need to be transitioned to another provider until we hire a 

replacement, and we apologize for any inconvenience that this transition may cause.  

 

Our Endocrinology Clinic staff is available to assist you with questions and may be contacted at (515) 282-3041, 

Monday to Friday 8am to 4pm.  

 

Please contact your Primary Care Provider to determine proper continuation of your Endocrinology needs such as: 

• Hyper/Hypothyroidism 

• Lipid Disorders 

• Adrenal Disorders 

• Calcium Disorders 

• Endocrine Hypertension 

• Gonadal Disorders 

• Menopause/PCOS 

• Metabolic Disorders 

• Pituitary Disorders 

• Testosterone Management  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below are options for consideration with your Provider.  

 

 MercyOne Des Moines Diabetes and Endocrinology Care 

 411 Laurel St, Suite 3262, Des Moines, IA, 50314 

 515-643-5100 

 

 UnityPoint Clinic Endocrinology (for established UnityPoint patients) 

 1221 Pleasant Street, Suite 200, Des Moines, IA, 50309 

 515-241-6886 

 

 McFarland Endocrinology 

 1015 Duff Avenue, Ames, IA, 50010 

 515-239-4440 

 

If you would like to have your medical records sent to a new provider, please get in touch with the Broadlawns 

Medical Records office at (515) 282-2482. The Broadlawns Medical Records office is open Monday through Friday 

from 8am to 4pm. Emails related to medical records may be sent to: him@broadlawns.org. 

 

 

 

Warmest Regards,  

Broadlawns Endocrinology Clinic 

  

mailto:him@broadlawns.org

